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From the President 
Leo Men 
It appears that we have all sur-
vived the winter that never was, 
and now it’s on to our two major 
events of the year; the banquet and 
the golf outing.  For the banquet, it 
is our hope to surpass last year’s 
great event, but please buy your 

tickets early. We want to make sure that you will be able 
to sit with your classes and the only way to assure that is 
with advance ticket sales. We have some very deserving 
individuals for our annual awards.  Your alumni have 
been working very hard to get more alumni involved in 
the organization and it appears to be working.  Our 
monthly meeting attendance has increased and decals and 
ad book is keeping pace with last year’s numbers, even in 
this economy.   
     If you have not been out to the school in a while, take 
the trip.  You will be surprised by what you see. The 
TEAM at Leo has been doing a phenomenal job, not only 
by educating these fine young men, but also by helping 
them become men.  Whenever I am there, they are ex-
tending their hand, opening a door, meaningful conversa-
tions (remember they are teenagers!!) and overall just 
nice to be around. 
     I always want to give special mention and thanks to 
our officers and directors.  They give their time, talent 
and energy into this fine organization.  THANK YOU. 
     If you know of an alumnus who is not getting the 
newsletter, let me know and we will take care of it. 
     Also, let us know how we are doing.  Any comment or 
suggestion would be appreciated. Thanks. 
 
John Gardner ‘75 
johnggardner@gmail.com 
 
PS-If you have not sent in your decal or ad book money 
yet, you still have time.  

Leo Alumni Association 
Box 603 
Oak Lawn, Illinois 60454 

 
 

Alumni Banquet 
     On April 27, 2012 we will be celebrating our 57th An-
nual Leo Alumni Association banquet. 
     Our Association was formed and continues for charita-
ble and educational purposes to promote the best interests 
of Leo High School as well as foster a sprit of loyalty and 
fraternity among Leo Alumni.  The banquet is our largest 
social event and brings together hundreds of alumni from 
all class years. The Golden and Silver Jubilee classes are 
honored and our prestigious “Man of the Year,” “Dr. Dris-
coll,” and “Community Service” awards are presented. 
New Hall of Fame inductees are also made at this time. 
     Cocktails are at 6:30 p.m. and dinner will be served at 
7:30 p.m. with a brief program. The bar reopens for several 
hours after dinner. Members of the Jubilee Classes must 
purchase their tickets directly from class captains. The 
class of 1962 has already been given specific instructions 
on how to order their tickets and if additional information 
is needed, please contact Denny Conway at con-
way.denny@yahoo.com, 773-779-6064 or Don Royhl at 
droyhl@prodigy.net, 708-267-7530. 
     The class of 1987 can purchase their tickets by contact-
ing Mike O'Leary at moleary16@comcast.net Corey Wal-
den at corey_walden@yahoo.com or William Anderson at 
jahsonii@aol.com, 773-936-3841. 
     As you all know, this banquet is traditionally an all 
male banquet. We do have an exception.  If you are an 
award recipient, you may have guests attend including fe-
males. However no small children are allowed. 
     The exceptional attendance we experience each year 
makes this event the largest and best of its kind in Chica-
goland. Call your classmates and make arrangements. The 
ticket price is still $50 in advance and $60 at the door. We 
would really like to have as many advance tickets as possi-
ble. 
     Please note that we make every effort to seat you 
with your class.  If you purchase your tickets at the 
door this is not always possible. So please purchase 
your tickets in advance.  

 April 27, 2012 
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  Ward championship 3 times and Ridge Park and Foster Park 
8 times. His Park District basketball team lost only 1 game 
from 1964-1966. Included on this team roster was Govoner 
Vaughn, an ex-Harlem Globetrotter. He ended his excellent 
amateur golfing career with 2 holes-in-one. 
     Gene has always been very involved in the local commu-
nity. He has coached grammar school basketball and spent 
10 years as President of the Southwest Grammar School 
Conference. He has shown his dedication to his beloved St. 
Margaret of Scotland by organizing many successful St. 
Patrick’s Day parties over 15 years, helping raise about a 
half million dollars for the parish. 
     Gene has been a dedicated member of the Alumni Asso-
ciation for many years. He entered the Leo Hall of Fame in 
1993 and was the Man of the Year in 1995. Gene has not let 
up on his involvement as he is still organizing very well 
attended annual Alumni nights at Leo home basketball 
games. He currently serves as the Chairman of the Board. 
As he receives the Dr. Driscoll Award in 2012, Gene’s love 
of Leo has never wavered since he went to that first game as 
a toddler. He is a Lion through and through. Well done 
Gene! 
Don Hogan '45 

     Don Hogan grew up in St. Sabina 
Parish. In February 1945, Don enlisted 
in the US Navy. Upon graduating from 
Leo in May 1945, Don left for the ser-
vice and served on the USS Wisconsin.  
Don and his wife Rita (deceased) raised 
four children; Jeanne, Colette, Patricia 
and Tom.  They have 15 grandchildren.  

Don is completing his 60th year as an agent and manager for 
Bankers Life and Casualty Insurance Co. 
     Don has worked and supported the Alumni Association 
for over 50 years. He has held various offices throughout the 
years and in 1962, he was President of this prestigious asso-
ciation.  During his term of President, he inaugurated the 
Man of the Year award. 
     Don was his class chairman for the silver and golden 
jubilee banquets. Don was a member of the group that 
worked to get the golf outing moved to its present location 
and shares in the successes that the outing has had. Don and 
his friend Frank McDermott '57 have, for over 25 years, 
worked on the table assignments for the annual banquet and 
as the banquet grows, their job becomes a little more inter-
esting. 
     Don has truly lived the Leo Motto, "facta non verba." 
2012 Community Service Award 
Gordon Skolaski ’51 

     Gordon has lived the life of giving of 
his time and talents.  He is a life member 
of the Knights of Columbus joining in 
1952. He is a life member of the K of C 
4th Degree. He was the Grand Knight 
from 1965-67. He is the past president of 
the 4th Degree. He was General Chairman 
of the K of C-CYO. Chairman of the 

youth food drive in 1972 and in 1992, he was the Knight 

Man of the Year 
Tom O'Malley ‘57 

      I was born into the Leo neighborhood 
at 79th and Green Street. I moved to St. 
Sabina at age 1. I attended St. Sabina 
Grade School and then Leo H.S. I played 
Lights my Junior year on a very good 
lights team. My Senior year I played 
Heavies & was 2nd team All Catholic 
league. I attended Loras College. After 

graduation Br. Coogan brought me back to Leo to teach and 
Coach Basketball. I have enjoyed a great deal of success in 
coaching since this humble start. The greatest has been the 
number of friendships with the many wonderful players and 
coaches I have been able to work with and retain those 
friendships. I have been selected to the 16 inch Softball Hall 
of Fame, Chicago Catholic League Hall Of Fame, I.H.S.A 
Coaches Hall of Fame, Chicagoland Collegiate Athletic Con-
ference Hall of Fame, Leo H.S. Hall of Fame, Chicagoland 
Sports Hall of Fame. My own claim to fame is my Faith, 
Family and Friends. My Family sons Tom (Kate) and Mike 
(Lisa) (both Leo Grads) daughter Carrie (Dan), My 13 Grand 
Kids Courtney, Molly, Shea-Ryan, Tara, Brennan, Annie, 
Megan, Matthew, Nolan, Aiden, Brendan and Daniel (all 
Hall of Famers) My best friend and loyal supporter and my 
love for 46 years; my wife Carol. Leo will always hold great 
memories for me. This award I will cherish forever. God has 
been good to me and my family and I hope I will be able to 
continue to do my best to help people. Thanks again and God 
Bless.  Tom O 

2012 Doctor Thomas Driscoll Award 
Gene Earner ‘39 

     Gene Earner has been a Leo fan for 
as long as he can remember. At 3 years 
old, his parents took him to his first Leo 
football game at which his brother Ken 
(Class of ’39) was a cheerleader. He has 
been hooked on Leo ever since. 
     After graduating from St. Margaret 
of Scotland School in 1946, Gene fol-

lowed in his brother’s footsteps on to Leo where he played 
Bantams basketball as a sophomore. Gene graduated from 
Leo in 1950 but his connection to the school was far from 
over. 
     After high school, Gene married his dear wife Donna in 
1954. Together, they raised 12 children all of whom attended 
Catholic grade school and high school. Six of their boys went 
to Leo. While his sons were at Leo, Gene’s involvement with 
the school continued to grow. He was a member of the Par-
ents’ Club serving as Vice-President for one year. For 19 
years (1974-1993), he was the “Voice of the Lions” as the 
field announcer for Leo football games. Likewise, he was a 
timekeeper for home basketball games during the same years. 
Five of his granddaughters were junior Leo cheerleaders as 
little girls. 
     Outside of Leo, Gene spent 25 years as a route driver/
salesman for the Canfield Beverage Co. He played high cali-
ber softball for the Robbins Drugs team who won the 19th 
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Lawn where Phil coached boy's basketball for six years 
winning the coveted gold basketball in 2000.  Phil loved 
sharing his love of basketball with these teams.  Phil's love 
of the game began when he was playing for the Leo Lions 
and Coach Tom O'Malley.  He was proud to be a member 
of the 1973 championship team. 
     Leo is a place where Phil made many lifelong 
friends.  Friends he cherished and admired throughout his 
life.   
      Phil spoke often of his love and pride for Leo High 
School.  Leo High School helped mold Phil into a loving, 
hardworking, dedicated husband, father, friend and busi-
nessman.  
Larry Lynch ‘75 
     Larry Lynch has been a member of the Leo Alumni 
Board of Directors for the last eight years.  He has served 
in the vital position of Activities Chairman for the last five 
years.  He graduated from St. Rita Cascia Grammar 
School. At Leo, Larry was a member of the National 
Honor Society and Letterman Club.  He played Junior Var-
sity and Varsity football. He was a three year Varsity Let-
terman and Captain of the track team. 
     Larry graduated from St. Xavier College and went on to 
earn a law degree at John Marshall Law School. 
     He retired from the U.S Secret Service after over 21 
years of service.  He served on the Vice Presidential Pro-
tective detail and received the Presidential Distinguished 
Service Award for actions taken on September 11, 2001.  
Larry is currently employed for Northern Trust Bank as 
Senior Vice President Global Security Manager. 
     Larry is a member of the Father Perez Knights of Co-
lumbus and has held the position of Grand Knight for two 
years.  He currently serves as the council treasurer. He was 
instrumental in arranging for Father Perez Hall to serve as 
the meeting place for the Alumni Association. 
     He met his wife Karen at St. Xavier and they have two 
children Kathryn and James.  
 Kevin A. McCarthy ‘68 
     After graduating from Visitation Grammar School in 
June of 1964, Kevin entered Leo High School in Septem-
ber.  His first homeroom and Algebra teacher was Brother 
Acker, who was the first of many who made him under-
stand how lucky he was to be a Leo man. He followed his 
brother Tim, '67, and was followed by his brother, Jack, 
'70, to the Lions' den.  The four years at Leo were a great 
learning experience, and there were plenty of good times 
and wonderful memories. 
     Kevin then went on to a B.S. in Education from Chi-
cago State in 1972, and a M.S. in Education from DePaul 
in 1976.  
     Kevin taught for 8 years at Austin Middle, which be-
came Michele Clark Middle, a Chicago Public School. Af-
ter leaving teaching, he went into School Supplies and 
Equipment sales for 16 years with 3 different companies.    
     In 1973, he married his wife Judy, and they were 
blessed with a daughter, Amy, in 1977, and a son, Kevin, 
in 1981. This February, they celebrated their 39th anniver-
sary. 

equestrian order of Holy Sepulchre. 
     His passion for helping others who were less fortunate 
started in 1984.  He was involved in the Casa Zuilema, in 
the Honduras.  This was a home for adults and children 
with AIDS.  It was a facility with 24 beds.  He was in-
volved in their daily routines and in a 15 year period, over 
1400 people have died from this terrible disease. He would 
care for people that were abandoned by their families and 
took in people that literally were living in the garbage 
dumps of the city. From 1987-2012, he was involved in 
many projects and helping out in La Mica, where they ac-
complished a lot of projects, such as; a grammar school, an 
electrical grid system to supply electricity to 700 people, a 
bus stop and a church.  Gordon has travelled all over the 
globe to help his fellow human being. He has been to 37 
countries and has paid for this out of his own pocket.  In his 
spare time, when he is not travelling, he helps local agen-
cies including those in the Chicago land area.   
Gordon TRULY fits our motto of ‘facta non verba.’ 
 John Collins ‘79 
     John Collins was recruited to Leo High School out of 
St. Thomas More Parish by Leo team sports Doctor Dris-
coll. John Collins began boxing as freshman at Leo with his 
great pal Jimmy Galvin under the guidance of Coach Bob 
Galloway. John also played linebacker and was the captain 
of the football team coached by Leo Hall of Famer and for-
mer Leo President Robert Foster '58. 
     "Irish" John Collins capped off an excellent amateur 
boxing career by winning the Chicago Golden Gloves 
Championship. John then began his professional boxing 
career with an impressive 29 straight victories including a 
nationally televised victory over crosstown rival Lenny La-
Paglia that was voted Ring Magazine Fight of the Year. 
Immensely popular and known for having the hardest right 
hand in the middleweight division, John captured the 
United States Boxing Association Middleweight Champi-
onship and finished his professional boxing career with 30 
knock-out victories in a 34 win career. 
     John is currently a Local 134 union electrician and stays 
active in boxing by training Leo boxers for Golden Gloves. 
John has served as Grand Marshall of the Southside Irish 
Parade and is a Chicagoland Sports Hall of Fame member. 
     John and his wife Mary are the proud parents of 
Meghan, Patrick, Kara, Eileen and Ellen. 
Philip E.Collins ‘75 (posthumously)  
     Phil graduated from St. Bernadette Grammar School and 
followed two of his brothers (Brian, class of 1965 and 
Kevin, class of 1969) to Leo High School. 
     Phil was a dedicated family man and is survived by his 
wife, Kathleen, his son, Kevin a recent graduate of Purdue 
University and daughter Courtney, a freshman at Western 
Michigan University.  
     Phil began his business career after graduating from 
Western Illinois University in 1979 joining the sales team at 
Xerox Corporation.   He went on to have sales success at 
companies including Nortel, SunGard and Comdisco.  
     He achieved the Salesman of the Year award and Top 
Performer several times. 
     Phil and Kathy were members of St. Linus Parish in Oak 

  
 

Thanks for all  
your Support.  

  

Your Alumni Association 
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  Bourke/Mahoney Golf Outing 
     This shotgun and a half event will be held on Wednesday 
August 1, at Gleneagles Country Club. This has become a 
very successful and satisfying good time for all of us. 
     Don’t forget for all of you non-golfers, you may come 
out for dinner only. 
     We will be notifying last years golf captains of complete 
details shortly after the first of May. If you golfed in a four-
some and your captain will not be golfing but you and oth-
ers in your foursome would like to golf contact me. Also we 
have room for more golfers. If you had a foursome last year 
try for two foursomes this year. If you have not golfed in the 
past but would like to contact me at my e-mail address it is  
rc5463@sbcglobal.net or by phone at 815/436-6345. 
     In the past years we have been fortunate enough to have 
sponsors for golf hats, golf balls and towels we include in 
the bags we hand out at the outing. If you or a corporate 
sponsor you know would be interested in helping out please 
let me know. It saves us considerable money and means 
more for our Alma Mater. 
 Rich Furlong ‘59   

Alumni Basketball Night  
February 10, 2012 
     The enthusiasm was great as usual. The game against St. 
Francis de Sales turned out well. Leo 68 – St. Francis de 
Sales 58. 
     For the first time in 3 years, Mother Nature won. The 
first scheduled game was  January 20, 2012. Eight inches of 
snow made the score Mother Nature 2, Leo 0, St. Laurence 
0. There was no choice but to postpone. 
     The rescheduled night also produced the 2nd snowfall of 
the year. Though not as deep, it was a very slippery night. 
We were very fortunate to have about 75 alums as opposed 
to about 250 on good weather nights. 
     As usual, Noah Cannon and the team welcomed us by 
climbing in the stands to shake every alum hand. A touch of 
class that is the norm at Leo. Not a surprise. 
     Very encouraging that even Mother Nature couldn’t keep 
away some new faces. Look for another Alumni Night next 
year. I will hang my rosary out my bedroom window to en-
sure a sunny day. 
 Gene Earner ‘50 
 

P.S. Gene, - thanks again for all your efforts on this.   
 John G. 

Leo Football 
     The football team had a very successful year, making it 
to the playoffs.  They also had an added bonus of playing in 
Washington, DC.  Although the team did not fare well, it 
was an opportunity that the students will never forget.  
Coach Holmes is proud of his kids. All 14 senior football 
players have been accepted to the colleges of their choice, 
while receiving nearly $1,000,000.00 in aid and scholar-
ships. 
     Coach is looking forward to an even better season next 
year. 
 

     In 1996, Kevin was elected to the Illinois House of Repre-
sentatives. Remembering his Leo heritage, his first bill was 
the education tax credit to assist families who chose non-
public education for their children. This $500.00 tax credit is 
still the highest of any state in the USA. In 2010, Kevin was 
elected to his eighth straight election, representing the 37th 
District in the southwest suburbs of Chicago.  
Mike Ryan, DDS ‘57 
     Mike Ryan graduated from St. Sabina Grammar School 
and entered Leo High School in 1953.  He graduated from 
Leo in 1957.  At Leo he was a class officer and member of 
the National Honor Society. At the end of his senior year he 
was awarded the Msgr. Shewbridge medal in History.  Upon 
graduation he  was awarded a four year scholarship to Loyola 
University.  Mike continued his education at Loyola Dental 
School and received his Doctor of Dental Surgery in 1965.  In 
1965, he began his practice in Chicago’s Ashburn area he 
continued until 1995.  He opened a second practice in Tinley 
Park from 1991 to 2007.  He is a member of the ADA, Chi-
cago Dental Society and Illinois Dental Society.  Dr. Ryan is 
also a Fellow in the Academy of General Dentistry and a 
charter member in the Society of Geriatric Dentistry.  Mike 
was a volunteer in the Cara Program which assists motivated 
individuals affected by homelessness and poverty to trans-
form their lives.  Cara was founded by Tom Owens (’54).  He 
served on the parish board of St. Cajetan.  Mike coached 
boy’s and girl’s basketball for several years at his present par-
ish of St. Alexander in Palos Heights.  He and Carol (his wife 
of 49 years) live in Orland Park.  They were charter members 
of the South Suburban Right to Life Organization.  Mike and 
Carol have eight children, all residing on the Southside of 
Chicago or South suburbs.  They have 28 grandchildren rang-
ing in age from six months to 21 years of age.  Mike believes 
that attending Leo provided him a terrific opportunity and 
privilege to attain a superior education. 
Bob Standring ‘70 
      Bob graduated from St. Cajetan in Beverly in 1966.  
     At Leo, Bob was a three-sport athlete, wrote for "The Ori-
ole" and was vice-president of his senior class. Those accom-
plishments earned him a four-year academic/football scholar-
ship at the University of Illinois at Champaign. The old Big 
Ten football adage "three yards and a cloud of dust" helps 
depict Bob's era at U of I and served him well as he ventured 
into the insurance business with the same diligent, methodical 
approach. Following graduation, Bob started Standring Finan-
cial Insurance Services, Inc. and has specialized in Employee 
Benefits and Estate Planning for 37 years, since 1974. 
     Bob's wife of 34 years, Carole, is a Special Education 
teacher. They have two children: Brooke and Bob, Jr. 
Brooke’s husband, Andrew Ariens, works with Bob. They 
have two children: Jack Henry and Chloe Marie. She teaches 
Special Education for the Chicago Public Schools. 
     Bob Jr. is single and a graduate from Loyola Medical 
School. He is almost through his residency at Henry Ford 
Hospital in Detroit practicing as a Head and Neck Surgeon 
(otolaryngologist).  
     “There is no question that I feel blessed and Leo High 
School was and still is a big part of our lives!” 

‘69 
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Best Wishes 
 

Don Olsen ‘58 

 

 



Leo Alumni Annual Picnic 
Greetings Leo Men: 
     I hope everyone is well, and ready to participate in as many 
events as you can that we have planned to raise money for the 
school we all love, Leo High School. I’m here to let you know 
about one such event that’s several months away, but we want 
to give people plenty of notice, so you can make your plans to 
attend. The event is The Leo Alumni Annual Picnic. You did-
n’t know such a thing existed? Well, we are hoping to remedy 
that situation right now! For the last 3 years, we have held a 
gathering at the Dan Ryan Woods in the grove near 84th and 
Western, where Leo Men and their families, can come to-
gether and strengthen, renew and make new friendships. There 
will be plenty of food, music, one of those jump houses for the 
children, and all sorts of shenanigans taking place! The picnic 
is BYOB so you know there will plenty of beverages flowing 
freely from tent to tent. The date is Saturday, August 4th, 
from about 10am until sundown. Cost is $20 for an indi-
vidual, and $50 per family. ALL MONEY RAISED AF-
TER EXPENSES ARE PAID WILL BE DONATED TO 
LEO HIGH SCHOOL. 
     We know times are tough for many of us, and know that 
times are just as tough financially for many Catholic high 
schools, including our own Leo. What separates us from many 
other schools, is the strength and support of our alumni. If you 
are able, please come out to the picnic to enjoy yourself and 
make sure Leo stays alive and strong! 
     As always, remember, FACTA NON VERBA! 
You can contact Keith Martin Sr. ‘93, Shaka Rawls ‘93, Pat-
rick Brown’92, Mark Lee’85 or David Hannah’85 for ticket 
information.  
 Sincerely, Mark Lee ‘85 
3rd Annual Leo Alumni Triathlon  
   The 3rd Leo Alumni Triathlon is scheduled for the fall of 
2012. Our previous two events were in February of this year 
and last year. We're hoping that an October date would in-
crease our turnout for this social gathering. We'll wait for the 
2012 Leo football schedule to give the finalized date. We don't 
want to conflict with a Friday night when our Lions are play-
ing. Look for information in the next bulletin or contact us in a 
few weeks. To be eligible you must have written permission to 
stay out after 9pm. Also, can you do 30 push-ups in one min-
ute, or one push-up in 30 minutes? Hope to hear from you. 
Denny Conway conway.denny@yahoo.com 773-779-6064, 
John Gardner johnggardner@gmail.com or Mark Lee 
markd12000@yahoo.com  
The Families of Spinal Muscular  
Atrophy ( SMA) 
     Like many other people, we had not heard of Spinal Mus-
cular Atrophy (or SMA) until our grandson, Ryan Manfre, 
was diagnosed at the age of 18 months. As you can imagine, 
our family was devastated. SMA is a genetic neuromuscular 
disease with no treatment, and no cure. 
     Together with the help of our family and friends, as well as 
the community of Lemont, Illinois, we are committed to fight-
ing this disease, in honor of Ryan. We believe that no family 
should have to go through the painful diagnosis of SMA.  Last 

Steven Lee Memorial Scholarship 
Foundation 
Greetings Leo Men, 
     My name is Mark Lee from the Class of ’85, and I am 
President of the Eric and Steven Lee Memorial Scholarship 
Foundation.  As you may or may not know, for the last 11 
years, I have been part of an effort to raise money to pro-
vide educational opportunities for disadvantaged youth 
here in Chicago. We have sponsored students in the past, at 
both Leo and Maria High, donated money to the scholar-
ship funds at both schools, bought books for and provided 
emergency assistance to students at Leo, and contributed 
money to the Dream Scholarship at the CPS school where I 
currently teach, Richards Career Academy. With Maria’s 
announcement that it will become a charter school soon, 
the money we now raise will almost solely be going to 
benefit the young men at Leo High School. 
     Our fundraising event will be taking place at the Mead-
ows Golf Course in Blue Island on Saturday, July 28th    
6pm to 1am. Tickets will be $20 in advance and $25 at the 
door. There will be no golfing involved, but plenty of food, 
music, dance, raffles, a cash bar and most importantly, 
good people. People who are there to celebrate the lives of 
my brothers, two great Leo men, Eric Lee (Class of ’81) 
and Steven Lee (Class of ’95), and support the school we 
all love, Leo High School. Come on out if you can and al-
ways remember our motto, FACTA NON VERBA. Let’s 
keep our school not just alive, but strong!  
 Sincerely, Mark Lee ‘85 
     Contact me for tickets or donations at 773 485-1504, 
markdl2000@yahoo.com or better yet, find me on Face-
book or at the annual banquet in April. 

Leo News 
Leo Men, 
     2012 began with a boost in freshmen taking the Catho-
lic School Entrance test and submitting registration pay-
ments for the 2012-2013 school year.  We are on pace to 
registering 50 incoming freshman.  We are currently edu-
cating 148 students.  Leo Chess qualified and competed in 
the IHSA Chess Tournament for the first time.  Leo Track 
was featured in a great article by Chicago News Coopera-
tive of the New York Times. Please go to that link and 
watch the video of Six Time IHSA Track Champions Leo 
High School working the hurdles and sprinting in the hall-
ways. 
     Campaign Leo was a great success, given this uncertain 
economy. There are still contributions coming in and soon 
you will receive our Spring Appeal - 21st Century Leo. 
     Denny Conway and Dr. Jack O’Keefe have raised the 
ACT scores of our seniors and they are not only getting 
into good schools but receiving scholarship dollars.  Leo 
raised its scores on the ACT by five points in the last four 
years –thanks to two great Leo Men. 
     God Bless All Leo Men! 
     Dan McGrath – President 
     Pat Hickey – Director of Development 
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Terrance J. Kenney ‘46 

 

Best Wishes 
 

Thomas Motier ‘60 

 

Best Wishes 
 

Dennis McGlade ‘61 

 
 

 

 



  year we organized our first charity golf outing, and now it’s 
time for round 2. Once again this year, the outing will benefit 
Families of SMA, the leading non-profit organization dedicated 
to advancing the necessary research to fight this disease. Again, 
there is currently no treatment or cure for SMA. 
     We sincerely hope that you will be able to attend or contrib-
ute to our event in some way, and we look forward to seeing 
you on Saturday, May 19, 2012! For more event info including 
registering online: www.fsma.org/GolfForRyan2012 
For more SMA info: www.curesma.org 
Sincerely, Ken (Leo ‘63) and Jeanne Emerson Lemont, Illinois 
Class of 1962 
   We need your help. The  class of 1962 is looking for the fol-
lowing individuals for the 50th reunion. If you know the where-
abouts of these men, please contact Denny or Don. Thanks, 
Don Royhl droyhl@prodigy.net 708-267-7530 or Denny Con-
way at conway.denny@yahoo.com 

 
  
 
 

 

Best Wishes 
 

Robert Lucas ‘71 

 

Best Wishes 
 

George Rourke ‘59 

 

Standard Bank  
and Trust Co. 

 

7800 West 95th Street 
Hickory Hills, IL 60457 

 

 

The Nanshe Group, LLC 
 

One Westbrook Corporate Center 
Suite 300 

Westchester, IL 60154 

 
Best Wishes 

 
Jim Farrell ‘61 

 

In Memoriam 
 

May their souls and all the souls of the  
faithfully departed rest in peace. Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert Doherty ‘36 
Patricia M. McCann wife of Fran McCann ‘41 
Charles Buckley ‘42 
Robert Francis Kill ‘42 
Joseph J. Killacky ‘42 
John J. Honan ‘42 
Patrick B. Henry ‘43 
Gerald J. Giblin ‘43 
Gerald F. Bocian ‘43 
Harold P. Gunty ‘43 
Ray Malott ‘44 
Lawrence N. O'Brien ‘46 
Art Zerega ‘46 
Jim Land ‘46 
William A. Rowan ‘46 
William Francis McMahon ‘46 
Dennis J. Hogan ‘47 
Brig. Gen. Ret. Thomas W. Reynolds ‘47 
Daniel J. McClory ‘48 
John J. Broderick ‘49 
Edward William Frinter III ‘50 
John R. Devereux ‘50 
Herman W. Benthey ‘50 
Matt J. Lamb ‘50 
Donald C. Magee ‘50 
William P. Joyce ‘52 
Donald F. McGuire ‘53 
William "Bill" Joseph O'Connell ‘55 
Joseph W. Reis ‘56 
James J. Bird ‘57 
Margaret "Marge" Heatter wife of John (Jack) ‘57 
Donald F. Flynn ‘57 
Martin J. Nally ‘57 
John M. Goodrick ‘57 
Jean-Marcel Suave ‘58 
George D. Nolan Jr. ‘58 
Matthew E. Wegner’61 
Timothy J. Baldwin ‘62 
Tom Nichol ‘62 
Kenneth J. LeWald ‘63 
Kathleen Marie Arvetis wife of John M. Arvetis ‘69 
Jim Murphy ‘70 
Gary P. Divers ‘78 
Tony Gray ‘85 
Arthur Raymond Erbach   
James J. Ahern PhD, former teacher   
  

Timothy E. Allman 
Ronald W. Anderson 
Timothy J. Baldwin 
Kenneth A. Bawolek 
Conrad C. Bedmarski 
Michael J. Berry 
Theodore J. Bogumil 
Patrick J. Bourke 
Patrick E. Callaghan 
George M. Carey 
Mark T. Colbert 
Michael J. Colin 
William J. Condon 
Thomas C. Cranston 
Robert J. Davis 
Owen E. Dempsey 
Chuck L. Desch 
Robert M. Dore 
Richard E. Earley 
Michael P. Fee 
Robert J. Feltz 
Thomas K. Fisher 
James E. Flynn 
Robert P. Frey 
Arthur F. Gall 
Michael A. Gallo 
Richard B. Gibbons 
Robert B. Gibbons 
John J. Haberkorn 
Raymond M. Hannon 
John K. Hartl 
Glenn H. Heckman 
John L. Henning 
Edward A. Hopkinson 
John W. Jamison 
Carl J. Johnson 
Robert E. Johnson 
Eugene J. Jung 
Romas J. Kankus 
Thomas J. Karr 
James M. Kelly 
Edward F. Kennedy 
Michael L. Kobar 
Pete Kurzydlo 
Louis F. Laporta 
James R. Lenegan 
John T. Lenihan 
Gerald W. Levins 
David J. Lozeau 

Joseph N. Mahoney 
Michael J. Malpeli 
Charles J. Mastro 
Wayne W. Matejka 
Bernie J. Mattes 
Richard C. Mattis 
John J. Matusik 
Richard A. McCabe 
Thomas R. McCarthy 
Daniel J. McCormack 
John J. McDonald 
John C. McDonnell 
Tom F. McManmon 
Michael F. McNamara 
Henry O. Meyer 
Nicholas  A. Miketinac 
John T. Morrison 
James H. Norris 
Ronald D. Nowak 
John J. O'Connell 
James P. O'Donnell 
James R. O'Hara 
John P. O'Neill 
Joseph W. O'Neill 
Eugene A. O'Sullivan 
George M. Pappas 
Larry K. Peterson 
Richard D. Poncinie 
Edward J. Popovits 
Ralph G. Pound 
Gerald L. Prendergast 
Edward W. Price 
John J. Prinz 
Thomas F. Ramski 
Robert E. Regan 
William Rogers 
Stanley L. Siorek 
Richard W. Smith 
Robert J. Spaeth 
John G. Starkus 
Barry P. Sugrue 
John T. Sweeney 
William E. Wagner 
Michael H. Waligora 
Richard C. Walsh 
Thomas J. Ward 
Raymond M. Weber 
Kevin M. Westerkamp 
Edward J. Whalen  
 


